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Submission: I wish to put my opinion forward that we do not have a rate rise - we pay extremely high fees as it is and I know
each and every bill we as a single income family receive in the mail is getting larger and larger but our income is not and I also
represent my elderly grandmother who I am guardian of - she is on an age pension living at home and certainly can not afford
any higher fees the water increase has hit everyone extremely hard as it is, even though we all have tanks and no lawns due to
not using excess water our bills are still double to triple the average - we say no thanks to any extra increases





